
UNION COUNTY 
Community Development Block Grant 

Fiscal Year 2022 - 2023 
2022-2023 Annual Action Plan 

Public Hearing and 30-day Comment Period 
  

May 12, 2022  
  
Union County (County) would like your participation in the review of the 2022-2023 Annual Action Plan 
(AAP). This annual document is required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD) to receive federal assistance to address housing, economic development, and community 
development issues. The 2022-2023 AAP is a planning document Union County submits each year to HUD 
detailing how the County proposes to spend the CDBG funds during the specific program year.  If you want 
to learn more about the HUD CDBG entitlement program, you can visit the following link: 
https://www.hud.gov/hudprograms/entitlement. 
  
The 2022-2023 Annual Action Plan is available for public review and comment from May 13, 2022, to June 
14, 2022. Copies of the document are available upon request. Requests should be submitted to Union 
County, or the document may be accessed here: 
 

• 2022-2023 Annual Action Plan: www.unioncountync.gov/cdbg 
 
The County will hold a virtual public hearing to obtain comments on these documents and proposed 
activities for Union County’s CDBG program on Wednesday, May 25, 2022, from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM. To 
access the virtual meeting via computer or telephone, attendees must register prior to the public hearing. 
To register for the virtual hearing, please contact Zsuzsi Kadar at zkadar@centralina.org or at (704) 688-
7033. Anyone who requires special modifications to attend this meeting, has non-English-speaking needs 
and/or requires the information in an alternative format because of a disability, please contact Zsuzsi 
Kadar at (704) 688-7033 or zkadar@centralina.org. We request at least 72 hours’ notice prior to the 
meeting to make the appropriate arrangements.  
 
There are two ways to participate: 1) Present your comments at the virtual public hearing, 2) send written 
comments to 500 North Main Street, Monroe, NC, 28112 Attn: Clayton Voignier, Director, Strategy & 
Innovation and CDBG Citizen Participation Coordinator or at CDBG@unioncountync.gov or 
zkadar@centralina.org. All letters and emails must be received by June 14, 2022, to be considered for the 
publication of the 2022 Annual Action Plan.   
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